
Legislation has been enacted providing that Arkansas corporation income tax returns are due April 15 for 
calendar year taxpayers or three and a half months after the end of the fiscal year, effective for tax years 
beginning on or after 2016 (previously beginning on or after 2017). 
 
Act 48 (H.B. 1156), Laws 2017, effective January 26, 2017 


